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Red Ribbon Week 



OCPS Initiative  

Teach 

In 



Teach In 



Congratulations 



Stellar Award Winner 

Congratulations  

 to our 

wonderful Mr. Fredo! 



October’s Employee of the Month 



Candace Gomez finds the time to help strengthen Magnolia's behavior 
program but also spends time with the students in a way that build 

positive relationships and decreases negative behaviors. Candace 
models how we should interact with students and is knowledgeable of 

what a classroom environment should look like in order to foster 
learning. On more than one occasion, Candace has stopped what she 

was doing in order to respond to a request. She doesn't complain 
about the requests and constantly moving about the school. Candace 

takes time to listen and it's evident that she considers what her audi-
ence is sharing.  

Candace 

Gomez 
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Diane Young 
December Employee of the Month 

 

Diane Young is a hard worker and is 
always on top of things. She assists with 

all aspects of our classroom. Ms. Diane 
assists students, participates in lessons, 
gives lesson/task suggestions, teach     

students in the momentary absence of the 
teacher, and helps in other classes when 

needed. She is a real team player. 



A+ Teacher Winners 

Corrilee Wilkins 

Bridges 

 

Vanessa Bois 

Middle & High 

School 

David Creath 

Bridges 

 

Amber Conti 

Middle & High 

School 

Cindy Tuck 

Bridges 

 

 

Alida Hicks 

Resource 



Caught Doing 

Good Award 



Students of the Month 

October 

November 

Maxwell Wilson Connor Butler 

Dave Fussaint 
Haley Smith 



Graduation/Exiting Ceremony 

Congratulations and best wishes  

to you all! 

Dave  

Fussaint 

Amber  

Nguyen Caroline  

Bernard 

Raequan  

Thomas 
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1st Place- Frank      2nd Place- Devante 
2nd Place - Zaccheus 

 
 

 
1st Place - Aya 

3rd Place - Titiana 
 

 
 

1st Place- Morgan 
2nd Place - Alexis 

 
 

 
2nd Place - Gustavo 

3rd Place-   Connor 

We had the largest Pickleball 
     Team and the best!!! 

Thank you staff, 

Coach Kyla, Coach Tina & Coach Delta 



Focus on Learning 



Garden Club 

Learning 

Fun 



Magnolia School affords students the opportunity to utilize 
their abilities to create and make products that are income-
producing.  We call this  “student-based enterprise”.  Under 
the supervision of their staff,  students  make these products 
that are sold year-round  at school, but are also sold during spe-
cial days called the “Biz-arre”.  Products include soaps and ex-
foliating scrubs, doggie treats for pet lovers, specialty cards for 
all occasions and for all seasons,  assortments of cookies 
(sugar, macadamia nuts, oatmeal, cranberry), spices from 
school-grown herbs,  small flowering plants and garden plants 
and much more.  The income from these products helps to sup-
plement the needs of the Bridges program.  

Bridges “Biz-arre” Event 

Preparation 



Ms. Kaufman-Long and Mr. David Creath took their students 

on a field trip to practice social and communication skills in 

Winter Park. Students ordered their own meals and enjoyed 

other sites like those at the Central Florida Railway Museum. 

Job well done everyone! 

Bridges Community Learning Experience 



Community  

Involvement 



UF/IFAS Family Nutrition Program  

and Simply Healthcare... 

attended the learning celebration for Middle and High School 

students in the Health and Nutrition Class and Garden Club . 

Students ended the event with a healthy salad that contained 

4 out of 5 parts of My Plate: grain,  fruit, vegetables, and 

dairy….yum! 

Janice Harding,                    

Master Gardner  

& Nutritionist 

Roben Dunnings, 

Simply Healthcare 

December 3, 2021 



OUC’s Rain Barrel Contest 



Pine Hills Re-Establishment  

Day Parade  

December 11, 2021 

A celebration for Pine Hills’ 50th year as an      
unincorporated community the helps promote 

civic awareness, health awareness, public safety, 

and many other quality of life initiatives 



Happy Holidays 

Thank you to everyone who attended the holiday 

concert this year! Enjoy your winter break and we 

wish you a very Merry Christmas, Happy               

Hanukkah, Las Posadas, Happy Kwanzaa, 

Dongzhi Festival; and a Happy New Year! 



Upcoming events 

Spring Break 

March 14-18, 2022 

PTA/SAC Meeting 

January 7, 2022 

MLK Day 

January 17, 2022 

Sweetheart Dance 

February 9, 2022 


